
Dear Parent/Carer 

Pupil Premium 

You may be aware that in addition to the main school funding, the school is also 
allocated Pupil Premium funding.  This funding is based on the numbers of students in 
the following categories: 

1 Students who have been registered as eligible for Free School Meals at any time 
in the last 6 years, regardless of whether they have taken free meals 

To check your child’s eligibility please log on to: 

www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/education-and-learning/school-transport-and-free-school-meals 

The Local Authority will be able to confirm very quickly whether or not your 
children are entitled to FSM.  I would encourage all parents/carers who think they 
may be eligible for this entitlement to do so. 

2 Students who have been adopted from care or have left care under a special 
guardianship order, a residence order or a child arrangement order, or have 
been looked after for one day or more.  To enable schools to claim the Pupil 
Premium parents will need to inform the school 

3 Students who have one or more parent employed by the armed forces in the last 
3 years 

In order for the school to claim its full entitlement to funding, we would be very grateful 
if you could inform us if your children fall into any of the above categories. 

Ms J Hilton 
Deputy Headteacher 

http://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/education-and-learning/school-transport-and-free-school-meals

